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Montreal,

As you will know I attend a number of meetings every 

year in different parts of the United States. The number of 

such meetings that I attend, of course, is not large. However, 

my expenses are always very generously met "by the organization 

conducting such meetings.

During the past year I was in Richmond Virginia, having 

been asked to give the Convocation Address at the graduating 

exercises, in Medicine., Dentistry and Pharmacy. Immediately 

following this meeting, I went to Hew York for the Convocation 

Exercises of the Hew York College. In February of the present 

year, I attended the State Meeting in Minnesota, where I read 

a paper on"Dental Education” I have been asked to go to the 

State Meeting in Massachusetts in June next, and to the State 

Meeting in Indiana, during the latter part of the same month.

My presence at these meetings, has been to me a source of great 

benefit,

The men attending these meetings are usually representative 

men of the various universities, having a Dental Faculty.

In connection with the expenses to the American Association 

of Dental Schools or the Canadian Dental Association, I always 

furnish the Bursar with an itemized statement of the expenses

incurred.

I have tried on several occasions to get some member of 

my Faculty to attend some of these meetings, fully conscious of 

the fact, that they would derive a very great deal of benefit.


